
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

INDOT ANNOUNCES OPENING OF SAMPLE ROAD 
Sample Road east of SR 37 is open 

 
BLOOMINGTON, Ind. (Sept. 12, 2017) – The Indiana Department of Transportation announces 
the opening of Sample Road east of SR 37. 

A new access point has been established on Sample Road approximately 1200 feet north of 
the previous entrance for east Sample Road. 

 
With the opening of east Sample Road, access for Wylie and Showers roads east of SR 37 
will be removed for construction activities. Both Wylie and Showers roads will be detoured 
to Old SR 37 to Sample Road for access to northbound and southbound SR 37. 

 
Motorist are encouraged to travel cautiously with a new traffic configuration in place.  
 

### 
Contact: 
LaMar Holliday, Public Information Officer 
I-69 Section 5 
(812) 727-5796 
lholliday@indot.in.gov 
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